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BOARD POLICY 

 

 

Professional Conferences and Conference Attendance 

 

The Board of Education recognizes the relative importance of the attendance of staff 

members at professional local, state, and national meetings.  The superintendent is 

therefore directed to recommend annually such conference or convention attendance by 

respective staff members deemed desirable within budgetary limits, subject to approval 

by the Board. 
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